December 18, 1868

is » follow-up to my brief conversation with you and
 of the m&m&smmm:m the
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Sevently years f::fSezrvic—e to higher education

December 18, 1888

"his letter is a follow-up to my brief conversation with you and
mvsera} merobers of the Black Students Association following the
eventﬁ of the other night, It was obvious that there was

' wl%i&g from the coxxduct in the Dean of
: 'I‘his damage
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